
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

What’s Coming Up at CES! 

Theme for the Week of 

1/13: My Pets 

Specials for the Week 

Chapel, Music, Science 

Next Week at CES 

Week of 1/13: T-K Parent 

Teacher Conferences 

1/16: Pet Show-n-Tell, Pj’s 

and Pancakes! 

Looking Ahead 

1/20: NO SCHOOL  

Week of 1/20: Pre-K 

Parent/Teacher Conferences 

Week of 1/27: Career 

Week Visits 

1/27: Open Registration for 

2025-2026 School year.  

1/28: Parent Night  

Picture of the Week 

     

 

 

Verse of the Day” “Therefore, my dear brothers and sisters, stand 

firm. Let nothing move you.” – 1 Corinthians 15:58 

News From The Cub’s Den – Week of 1/6 

 

Happy New Year! We are so glad to be back at school albeit with frigid 

cold temperatures.  We trust you had a wonderful and peaceful rich filled 

Christmas.  We are now ready to get back to work!  CES Kids enjoyed 

learning about NC birds this week during ouir special bird centers 

exercise. CES Kids also welcomed Ms. Brittani from the public library 

today.  We always enjoy the stories, crafts, and songs she prepares. 

There’s much more coming! Please read the announcements and reminders 

below to stay in the know! 

1. Next Thursday, 1/16  is Pet Show-n-Tell along with Pancakes 

and PJ’s! Please send your child to school in their favorite 

pajamas.  They may also bring a stuffed animal and blanket to hold 

during a special movie time.  

2. We are beginning a new chapel series called, “Fear Knot”.  Kids 

will learn lessons from Cassie, Spencer, Baxter, Sharkie, and 

Myron regarding staying calm in scary situtations, that we are 

never alone, having courage, and understanding the promises of 

God regarding fearing nothing.  

3. Parent Teacher conferences begin next week for the Pre-K 

and the following week for T-K.  Please make sure you have 

signed up for a conference with your child’s teacher to discuss 

the progress your child has made thus far this school year.  

4. Monday, 1/20 there is NO SCHOOL in honor of Martin Luther 

King Day (MLK).  Please enjoy the day off with your  child.  

5. The week of 1/27 is Career Week!  Each day, CES kids will learn 

about various jobs as special guests will visit the preschool 

showcasing their careers.  

6. Registration for the 2025-2026 school year will open the last 

week of January. Look for more information to come regarding 

class offerings and available scholarships. There is a $25 

registration fee for all new students. Spread the word to your 

friends and family! 

7. The next Parent Night is Schduled for Tuesday, 1/28 at 5:30 

p.m. beginning with a meal. Child care is provided.  Pharos will be 

giving a presentation on coping skills and stress management for 

you and your kids to create a healthier family. 

8. Check out and share our new website at 

https://www.corneliusearlyscholars.org/. 

 

 

https://www.corneliusearlyscholars.org/

